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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1760 removes reference to licenses from the terms “candidate,” “examination,” and 

“applicant” as they relate to the Oklahoma Accountancy Act. The measure also modifies the 

membership of the Accountancy Board. Additionally, the measure strikes the requirement for 

applicants to take the examination to have a certain amount of credit hours and a degree. The 

measure adds a new public member appointed by the Governor and provides that 1 of the public 

members shall serve a 5-year term. The new position shall be filled by a person with professional 

or practical experience in the use of accounting services and financial matters. Recommendations 

for the position shall be submitted to the Governor by the Oklahoma Society of Public 

Accountants, Oklahoma Society of Certified Public Accountants, or successor organizations for 

each Governor appointed vacancy.  

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

  


